
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the second half of the summer term! 

This half-term, we are launching our all-new initiative: AMAZING ATTENDANCE - REACH FOR THE STARS! 

As you know, we have all been through a challenging time in terms of attendance. At Woodhall, our 

Attendance Team endeavour to keep you up-to-date with any changes to policy as well as providing lots of 

additional helpful information. In school, we continue to adapt the curriculum in order to support children 

in addressing any gaps in learning as a result of missed schooling during/since the pandemic. 

Improving attendance for all children is our priority. It is crucial (both academically and 

socially/emotionally) that children are in school every day. When talking to children about the importance 

of good attendance, they told us that they would appreciate something to mark the good attendance of 

individuals. In response, we are introducing the AMAZING ATTENDANCE card! Each Friday, children will be 

able to colour one star in if they have attended school every day that week. At the end of term, we will be 

holding a MAGIC MONDAY. On Magic Monday, children will be given a reward to mark every star that they 

have coloured in.  

Each child will have their own Amazing Attendance card: 
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Any child who has managed to colour all 6 stars would receive all 6 treats ( 5 stars = 5 treats; 4 stars = 4 

treats etc.) All of the awards will be given on Monday 18th July; please note that we are not able to do this 

for individuals on different days. 

If you would like an attendance update at any point during the half-term, please email your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance. 

Thank you, 

Miss Lake 

head@woodhall.herts.sch.uk  
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